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Raleigh Infant Academy 

 

Monday 6th November 2023 
 

Nimrod Class Teacher 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to share with you that Mr Smith has been appointed to the permanent position of 
Nimrod's class teacher. As you will be aware, Mr Smith has already worked with the class for the 
past 3 weeks and has settled in well. This news was shared with the children of Nimrod class 
today. It is important to share this news with you so that the children can discuss it and be 
prepared for the recent change to become permanent. 
 
If you would like to discuss this further then please do not hesitate to contact the school office to 
make an appointment. 
 

With best wishes, 

 

 
 

Mr. Greg Sadler 

Executive Principal 


